
From: hello  
Sent: Friday, September 1, 2023 11:01 AM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: DG 23-067  
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
I believe this increase could be sliced in half to meet the profit demand for the company. Why  must this 
temporary fix be started now in October. Seniors are getting their tails taken to the cleaners. We cannot 
afford such a large increase . Why not have a program to help out all seniors living on a fixed income. 
Have different levels of incomes and base the price of gas usage on that From the lowest of incomes to a 
high bracket. Once again the middle income poor pay the most.     Thank you Eugene White  
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